
Sunday, January 12, 2025 
 
Good afternoon, Sardis Families. What a beautiful day it has become today. It feels more 
like March than the middle of January; even the bulbs Mrs. Duval’s class planted agree as 
they are beginning to come up in the bed outside the front doors! It seems that it’s a rather 
quiet week coming up, but here are a few things for you to be aware of as we head into 
week #20 at Sardis Elementary: 
 
*Students in Grades 2 – 5 will be going to see the CSOPA performance of The Lightning 
Thief on Wednesday, January 15th. Thanks to Mrs. Neufeld for arranging this opportunity for 
our students!  
 
*We will continue with the inline skating during gym classes this week, so we ask that 
students bring a bike helmet on their gym days with Mrs. Cavanagh again.  
 
*The Canada Safety Supplies fundraiser flier should have come home Friday, or will 
Monday, with options to purchase safety kits for home. Orders are due back to school by 
Monday, February 3rd, with the cash or cheque (made out to Sardis Elementary PAC) 
attached.  
 
*We have noticed a few students bringing e-scooters to school after the break. Please see 
the information attached if your child has one of these. They are not legal for children under 
16, so they should not be coming to school. If you scroll down to the ‘Safety rules you must 
follow’ section, you will read that parents/guardians should not knowingly permit children 
under 16 to ride one.  
Electric Scooter Rules of the Road 
 
*A few upcoming things this month you may want to add to your calendar: 
                  -Wednesday, January 22nd is our monthly PAC meeting at 6:30 pm 
                  -Wednesday, January 22nd is the last day to order the Wok Box hot lunch  
                  -Thursday, January 23rd popcorn sale 
                  -Friday, January 24th is a non-instructional day for students 
                  -Friday, January 31st is the Wok Box hot lunch 
                  -Friday, January 31st will be a theme day, Jersey Day, for all students 
 
As I said, a quiet week so a short email today. Now I’m heading out for a walk and then 
some work in the yard while the sun is shining. Hope you all have a super Sunday too!  
Mrs. Kasper 
 
 

 
 
 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/transportation/transportation-environment/active-transportation/scooter/safety?keyword=electric&keyword=bikes&keyword=and&keyword=scooters

